
LAMORINDA WEEKLY | PG&E removes trees overhanging Briones pipeline | Lafayette

file:///C/Users/Andy/Documents/Web/Lamorindaweekly/archive/issue1401/pdf/PG-and-E-removes-trees-overhanging-Briones-pipeline.html[3/2/2020 5:03:28 PM]

PG&E works to cut trees posing a potential strike
risk for the exposed high transmission gas
pipeline Feb. 27. Photo Pippa Fisher
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PG&E removes trees overhanging Briones pipeline
By Pippa Fisher

Chainsaws were buzzing Feb. 27 in the Buckeye Ranch
Trail area of Briones Regional Park as PG&E work to clear
vegetation around a high-pressure gas transmission line,
per the recommendations of a third party engineering
firm hired last year, following residents' concerns about
the safety of trees overhanging an exposed pipeline.

The work, which will also include vegetation in the Girl
Scout Camp area, is anticipated to be complete by March
6. In total the utility company says it will be removing 13
trees and eight brush units.

Reach the reporter at: pippa@lamorindaweekly.com
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